De La Salle University - Dasmarinas
Office of the Vice Chancellor for Academics and Research

ANNOUNCEMENT
FRIDAY, MARCH 13, 2020

Let us activate the measures we have released last March 11, in light of
the announcement of the Governor re: no classes on Monday (March
16) as found from his official Facebook page.

For the measures, please refer to the official Facebook page of the
University Student Government.

Thank you for your cooperation.



